
  

 
  

 

October 19, 2023 

Tim Cazier 
CDRMS  
1313 Sherman St., Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 

Dear Tim Cazier, 

Reference: Pikeview Quarry (M-1977-211) Technical Revision RE-22 Extension Request 

In response to the Preliminary Adequacy Review of Technical Revision (RE-22) for the Pikeview Quarry 
operation (M-1977-211) received on October 9, 2023, Riverbend Industries (RBI) requests a 29-day 
extension to the review period for RE-22. This extension is intended to provide Colorado Division of 
Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (CDRMS) with the additional time needed to review the permit technical 
revision documents and would change the date of the decision of CDRMS from October 19, 2023 to 
November 17, 2023.  

This request is intended to only extend the final decision date by 29 days to accommodate the necessary 
review of the technical revision documents; RBI does not waive the automatic approval provision provided 
in Construction Materials Rule 1.4.13(1).  

Please do not hesitate to contact me or our Stantec consultant, Paul Kos, if you have any questions. 

Regards, 

 

Jerald Schnabel 
 
Jerald Schnabel  

 

  
 
 


